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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] FW: Request for Changes Child Care Commission November Rules

 
 
 

From: Davis, Amber <AIDavis@ncdoj.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 4:37 PM 
To: Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Peck, Julie C <julie.peck@dhhs.nc.gov> 
Subject: [External] FW: Request for Changes Child Care Commission November Rules 
Importance: High 
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 

Mr. Ascher,  
 
Thank you for your email. We have worked diligently to respond to the Request for Changes by today’s 
deadline, but, given the limited time and staff’s schedules, we are not confident that we have adequately 
addressed all of your comments/questions and would like to request an extension on the consideration of these 
rules.  
 
Thank you and please let me know if we need to do anything further on our end to request additional time from 
RRC, 
Amber 
 
 

 

Amber I. Davis 
Assistant Attorney General  
Division of Child Development and Early Education 
Phone: 919.814.6376 
aidavis@ncdoj.gov 
ncdoj.gov Please note messages to or from this address may be public records. 

 

 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized State 
official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing 
State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this email. 
 


